
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

Contact: Gerri Kramer, gkramer@votehillsborough.gov, (813) 367-8827 or (813) 415-4337 

September 26, 2024 

 

Hurricane Update: Hillsborough County Elections Offices to Remain Closed Friday 

 

Hillsborough County, FL – All Hillsborough County Supervisor of Elections offices are closed 

today and will remain closed on Friday, September 27 due to Hurricane Helene.   

 

Supervisor Latimer encourages the community to refer to Hillsborough County’s Stay Safe 

web page (https://hcfl.gov/residents/stay-safe) for information on preparing for and 

weathering the storm.   

 

He also reminds you that even when the elections offices are closed, you can visit 

VoteHillsborough.gov to register to vote, update information, request a Vote By Mail ballot, 

and get information about elections and voting. The deadline to register to vote for the 2024 

General Election is October 7th.  

 

For updates on office closures, call (813) 744-5900, visit VoteHillsborough.gov, or follow 

@HillsboroughSOE on X, Twitter, Instagram and Threads. 
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